
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

9th December 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

PREP TIME – W/C: 12TH DECEMBER 2016 
 

The school secured an “Outstanding” Inspection from The Diocese of Westminster earlier in the 
term and this week was graded “Good” with much that was outstanding from Challenge 
Partners.  Both reviews commented on the excellent behaviour of our children.  As a reward, a 
decision has been taken that there will be no prep for the rest of the term.   
 
As a result, all students will be dismissed at 3pm after registration by their Form Tutors. 
Detentions will continue as usual.   
 
I look forward to seeing you all in the New Year which begins on Wednesday 4th January 2017 
for all students except Year 11 who return on Tuesday 3rd January 2017.  The autumn term has 
certainly been a busy one.   
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy and prosperous New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


